
 

G’day everyone, I’m Llew. We are nearing 

the end of the year; the weather is getting 

colder, and December 20th marks the end 

of school for the year. It’s now time for the 

winter holidays. 

Closing Ceremony: 

On December 20th, Kei-Sho held our closing ceremony for the 2nd term, marking 

the end of school for the year 2021. The ceremony was held with the whole 

school attending, but it was kept short to protect against Covid-19.  

It was unfortunate that we were not able 

to present awards to the students, but 

safety comes first. 

Winter Holidays: 

With the closing ceremony over, Kei-Sho enters the winter holidays. Students 

will have several weeks to enjoy the holidays before school restarts on January 

8th. The winter holidays are a time of cold weather, but also warm food. 

Illumination light shows, Christmas events and of course snow are common and 

with Covid-19 cases being so low, students may be able to enjoy their first 

‘normal’ holiday in a long time. Although it is still important to follow the virus 

protections which have become so normal. I hope that everyone makes the 

most of the winter holidays. I know that I am looking forward to 

meeting friends I haven’t seen in years.     -Llew 
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